
 

 

Last month was very busy in school. We celebrated safer internet 

day, had our very positive parent consultation meetings and of 

course had our amazing GANAS share day.  Class teachers have 

been busy in the background continuing work on our curriculum 

designs and ensuring children are remembering what they’ve 

learned with our retrieval practice.  Ask the children what they’re 

learned in D&T and what story they are reading in their English 

lessons?  

Mrs Hanson 

February’s highlight was definitely our 

GANAS day when the children bought in 

their AMAZING homelearning projects. 

HIGHLIGHT  

Coming up in March… 

We are looking forward to lots 

of extra curricular activities 

this month that promote the 

hidden curriculum skills such 

as social and cultural 

development and teamwork.  

These include educational 

visits and visitors, 

performances by the choir 

and Rock Steady bands and 

our Easter fair and our Spring 

Sing.   



 

 

4th March – Y1 educational visit to Blithfield 

Hall 

6th March – Y4 educational visit to Theatre 

8th March – World Book Day (sustainability 

theme) 

15th March – Red Nose Day and Easter Fair 

16th March – Choir Performance in village at 

the Farm Boy production 

20th March - Freestyle Football Event for all 

21st March - Rock Steady Concert 

22nd March - Spring Sing, 2pm in the school 

hall and break up for Easter holiday  

 

Children and Staff will return to school on 

Monday 8th April  

(See class dojo calendars and posts for more 

details on all of the above) 


